
Dear   
 
Thank you for your request for information about money spent on the YouGov poll on the possible 
transfer of control of the South Eastern rail network from the Department for Transport to TfL. We 
received your request on 3 January and it has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You requested "The full contracted spent for the You Gov poll on the possible transfer of control of the 
Southeastern rail network from the Department for Transport to TfL"  
 
The Director Decision 'DD2042: Periodic Polling Programme' signed in September 2016 approved the 
commission of a market research agency to provide periodic online polling of Greater London 
residents for 12 months. Following this procurement process, YouGov Plc were contracted to 
undertake this work. The Director approved expenditure of up to £130K. The decision form is 
available on our website at: https://www.london.gov.uk/decisions/dd2042-periodic-polling-
programme    
 
Poll results are published on the London Datastore here: https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/gla-poll-
results   
 
Best wishes  
 
Christine Wingfield  
Intelligence  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: https://www.london.gov.uk/about-
us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information 
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